
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas DC Providers 

Date: November 13, 2024 

Subject: Prior Authorization Changes for Select CPT/HCPCS Codes 

 
Dear Provider, 
 
We are pleased to announce ongoing enhancements to our Prior Authorization Lookup Tool. These 
enhancements are designed to reflect the latest policies and streamline the authorization process to 
better support the care you deliver. 
 
Please remember to use the Prior Authorization Lookup Tool as your primary resource for up-to-date 
authorization requirements. Regularly checking the tool will help to ensure compliance and reduce any 
potential delays in service delivery related to missing or incorrect authorizations. These updates reflect 
AmeriHealth Caritas District of Columbia’s dedication to supporting providers in our shared 
commitment to deliver high-quality healthcare for our enrollees. 
 
The Prior Authorization Lookup Tool is available via our provider website utilizing the link below, and 
can be used to verify prior authorization requirements in real time:  
 
https://www.amerihealthcaritasdc.com/provider/resources/prior-authorization-lookup.aspx 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership and commitment to excellence.  
 
If you have questions about this communication, please contact your Provider Account Executive or 
Provider Services at 1-202-408-2237. 
 
Sincerely, 
AmeriHealth Caritas DC 
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